
02/05/2019  
  
PTSA is collecting new small to medium teddy bears to donate to the Pinellas County Courthouse. 
They are given to children during unpleasant court appearances.  Students can earn 5 points 
towards their PBIS Balance for each bear donated until February 28th.    
February 8 - Astro Skate located at 10001 66th St. N Pinellas  
Park, FL 33782. Kids can be dropped off at 6 pm and skate until 8 pm. They do also have the option to 
stay until 11 pm. $8 per child (this includes skate rental) whether they skate or not.  
February Monthly Meetings  
SAC Meeting February 12th6:00 p.m. TMFMS (I am encouraging all 7th grade Fundamental Parents to 
attend this meeting.  I will be addressing the math situation.)  
PTSA Meeting February 21st6:00 p.m. PTEC South  
02/11/20019  
  
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  Thank you to Mr. Hynes for the 
Arts Awards of our students.  Thank you to Ms. Katz on the outstanding performance at the Fl State Jr 
Thespian Competition.  Thank you to our math students at the math competition over the weekend.   
   
In order to receive your monthly meeting credit please attend one of the following meetings  
SAC Meeting 6:00 p.m.  – 7:30 p.m. @TMFMS (I am encouraging all 7th Grade Fundamental Parents to be 
present) (February 12th)  
PTSA Meeting 6:00 p.m. @ PTEC South (February 21st)  
Alice in Wonderland February 28th@TMFMS 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. (Tickets are $6 general admission/$4 
PCS students/staff Outdoor Theatre  
   
ATTN: “New to AVID” Families for the 2019-2020 School Year:  
We will be holding an AVID Overview meeting onTuesday, February 12that 6pm in the media center. 
Please join us to learn more about the AVID program that your child has been accepted to for the 
upcoming 2019-2020 school year. We will review AVID basics, benefits, student expectations, and 
course request elective forms. This is the same date/time as our February SAC meeting so meeting 
credit will be offered. If attending, don’t forget to grab your sign in card before meeting in the media 
center!  
   
Thank you enjoy your evening.  
02/13/2019  
  
The date for data chat with parents and students will be February 21st from 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. here at 
Thurgood Marshall Fundamental Middle School.  6th grade parent will be in Ms. Boylen's room, 7th 
grade parents will be in the Cafetorium, and 8th grade parents will be in the Media Center. The parents 
of students that scored within our lower 25% quartile will be invited to attend this meeting.  Teachers 
will rotate through the grade levels.  Below is a tentative schedule for each grade level.  Parents will 
remain in the areas indicated below (the teachers will come in to present at appointed times).  Each 
rotation will be approximately 18 minutes long.  

6th (FACS Room 4-110)  7th (Cafetorium)  8th (Media Center)  

Math  Civics  Science  

ELA/Reading  Math  PLP  

PLP  ELA/Reading  Math  



ESE/Whole Group  PLP  ELA/Reading  

   ESE/Whole Group  ESE/Whole Group  

        

02/22/2019 - Expo Night for 6th Grade 2019  
  
Good evening and congratulations upcoming Jaguars.  This is Mrs. Wilson, Principal @ TMFMS.  Thank 
you for choosing TMFMS.  On Thursday, February 28th we would like to celebrate you by inviting you to 
our Expo Night from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. here at TMFMS.  It is on this night that the newly 6th grade 
students will choose their academic classes, electives and see the many opportunities we have here on 
the campus.  Please come out and meet many of the staff members eager for you to arrive in August.  
We will have food trucks on campus if you are concerned about being hungry.  We are looking forward 
to meeting each of you on Thursday, February 28th from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.  If you are interested we will 
have a Drama Performance (Alice in Wonderland) beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Tickets for Alice in 
Wonderland will be discounted for your families.  Thank you and enjoy the remainder of your evening.  
02/25/2019  
  
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, principal of TMFMS.  Thank you to our students that 
participated in the Math competition on Saturday at Largo High School.  Please remember the last 
opportunity to receive your February monthly credit is this Thursday at our Alice in Wonderland 
performance.  The cost of the tickets are $6 parents, $4 students.  Please bring your lawn chairs.  
   
PTSA has collected 207 teddy bears so far.  They will continue collecting them through the end of the 
month.  Thank you for your support.   
   
That concludes our weekly call out please enjoy your evening.  
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